

September 15,1999

Wrenn Goodrum
All Children's Theatre
1 Allens Ave
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Wrenn,

When we needed help, you didn't just say YES, you worked to push us over the top! September 3<sup>rd</sup>'s Visitor Center Opening Celebration was one of the finest evenings for the City of Pawtucket and your commitment helped a dream become a reality.

Every demanding detail of the evening took so long to organize, finance, and implement. Without your support and hard work the City would not have been able to stage such a great event.

On behalf of our Chair Joan Doyle, the Visitor Center Celebration Committee and the 500 people in attendance, we extend a heartfelt thanks and sincere congratulations on a job well done.

We look forward to working with you anytime the "impossible" needs to be accomplished in a short time.

"Imagine the Possibilities"

Sincerely,

Suzanne Buchanan Co Chair

Robert Billington Co Chair

TANKO WRONN

One Depot Square

Woonsocket, RI 02895

tel 401 762 0250

fax 401 762 0530

Chairman—Nancy Benoit

Vice-Chairman—Dave Dunham Central Massachusetts Economic Development Authorit

Secretary—Burton Stallwood Lincoln Town Administrator

Treasurer—Mary K. Connor Town of Sutton

National Park Service Marié Rust, Regional Director Northeast Region

Matthew Amorello, Commissioner

Robert Billington, President Blackstone Valley Tourism Counc

Kenneth Bianchi, Town Administrator Town of North Smithfield

James Doyle, Mayor City of Pawtucket

Jan Reitsman, Director, RI Departmer of Environmental Management

Richard T. Moore, MA State Senator Uxbridge, MA

Carolyn Boviard, Director

MA Department of Economic
Development

Judith McDonough, Executive Birector
MA Historic Commission

Louise M. Redding Uxbridge, MA

Edward Sanderson, Executive Director RI Historical Preservation & Heritage Commission

Patricia Mehrtens Harrisville, RI

John Swen, Director
RI Economic Development Corporation

Peter C. Webber, Commissioner